Subject: 700 Pauline Boulevard ZBA23-0021

From: Jim Lewis

Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 8:00 AM
To: Barrett, Jon JBarrett@a2gov.org

Subject: 700 Pauline Boulevard ZBA23-0021

Hello,

| am writing about ZBA23-0021 at 700 Pauline Boulevard. | recently attended the "House Party" raising awareness for
housing challenges and had a chance to tour several ADUs around Ann Arbor. | was incredibly impressed by what | saw
and feel that it solves a real problem in the city. I'd like to see the city encourage and support more owners to build
them and neighbors should celebrate this type of work. It increases housing supply and affordability and all ADU projects
in Ann Arbor will have my full support. Thank you for your consideration.

Jim Lewis



